
 

A Medal that Changed the World 

 

It began on the night of July 18, 1830, when Our Lady 

appeared to St. Catherine Laboure a young Daughter 

of Charity novice.  Our Lady then appeared to her 

again on November 27, 1830.  This time when She 

appeared standing on a globe crushing the head of a 

serpent with a globe in her hands, rays radiating from 

her hands, then an oval appeared around Her with the 

words “O Mary conceived without sin, pray for us who 

have recourse to thee”.  Our Lady then instructed St. 

Catherine Laboure to have a medal made after this 

model.  Then the image turned, and Catherine saw the 

M, intersected at the top with a cross and a bar.  

Underneath were the hearts of Jesus and Mary with 

twelve stars surrounding the entire image. With the 

approval of the Catholic Church were made in 1832 

and distributed in Paris.  For those who wear a Blessed 

medal around their neck, graces will be abundant. At 

the time of St. Catherine’s death in 1876 more than a 

billion medals had been made.  Today, the Medal is 

still drawing down from God blessings for body and 

soul.  

It is very tiny, barely an inch long and half inch wide.  It 

isn’t made of silver or gold, yet it is a momentous 

force in the world. 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) 

are encouraged to attend. 

Next meeting will be July 15, 2021, 7PM-MASKS ARE 

OPTIONAL AT MEETINGS.  
 

Ron Rouse, Bill Dooley, Dave Gobel, Francis 

Fiebiger, Mike Klingler, Frank Rasmussen, 

Mike Upmeyer, JR, Ron Ridge, Dave Davis, 

Larry Mack, Scott Shivley, Tom Fisk, Rowdy 

Keller. 

CONGRATULATIONS!!
Congratulations to Mary & Flint Stearns on 

their 25th Wedding Anniversary! 

Nancy Curtis is on hospice and is hoping to be able to 

stay at home.  She is receiving care through Heart and 

Home.  She finds the early evening (5:00pm to7:00PM) 

a difficult time and would love to have visitors during 

those hours.  If you are interested her address 1408 

Broadway and her phone is 541-523-7606. 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Congratulations to  Rolando & Katarina 

Rosales on their marriage June 26, 2021 

Dear Parishioners: 

Cross Catholic Outreach wishes to than you for the welcome you 

extended to Fr. George on our recent visit to your parish. On 

behalf of the poorest of the poor, we thank you for having shared 

in their lives. May our Lord continue to bless all of you for your 

love and support.  

Yours in Christ, Jim Cavnar, President 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center would like to 

thank you for participating in our Baby Bottle 

Drive. This is our primary fundraiser, and 

makes what we do in the community possible. 

Thank you for your thoughtfulness and generosity. And thank you 

to all of you who keep the Rachel Pregnancy Center and all of its 

clients in your prayers. If you are still filling your baby bottle or pink 

envelope, please return it when you can.  

Thank you very much. 


